
RCW 70A.355.040  Delivery of regulated substances.  (1) A person 
delivering regulated substances to underground storage tanks shall not 
deliver or deposit regulated substances to underground storage tanks 
or facilities that do not have a facility compliance tag displayed as 
required in RCW 70A.355.020(5)(a). Additionally, a person delivering 
regulated substances to underground storage tanks shall not deliver or 
deposit regulated substances to an individual underground storage tank 
on which the department has placed a red tag under RCW 70A.355.020(6).

(2) An owner or operator of an underground storage tank system or 
facility shall not accept delivery or deposit of regulated substances 
to that underground storage tank system or facility, if the system 
does not have a facility compliance tag displayed as required in RCW 
70A.355.020(5)(a). Additionally, an owner or operator of an 
underground storage tank system or facility shall not accept delivery 
or deposit of regulated substances to an individual underground 
storage tank on which the department has placed a red tag under RCW 
70A.355.020(6).

(3) A supplier shall not refuse to deliver regulated substances 
to an underground storage tank regulated under this chapter on the 
basis of its potential to leak contents where the facility displays a 
valid facility compliance tag as required in this chapter, and the 
department has not placed a red tag on the underground storage tank. 
This section does not apply to a supplier who does not directly 
transfer a regulated substance into an underground storage tank. 
[2020 c 20 § 1511; 2007 c 147 § 4; 1998 c 155 § 4; 1989 c 346 § 6. 
Formerly RCW 90.76.050.]

Sunset Act application: See note following chapter digest.
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